
 

 

 
 
 
 
July 7, 2025 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
  
All prime contractors who wish to bid on North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT) 
construction projects must prequalify with this office at least 10 working days prior to the bid 
opening in which you would like to bid.  Prequalification is required annually and runs from July 
1 each year through June 30 of the following year.  
 
The NDDOT Website list has been updated with the 2025-2026 approved contractors list.  
Please review the list and make sure your company has been added if you have filled out the 
prequalification.  If you have not filled out the prequalification for this construction season, the 
prequalification can be completed on our website at 
https://dotnd.diversitycompliance.com/?TN=dotnd. 
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office. 
 
  
Jeanne Morehouse 
NDDOT-Construction Services 
EM constructionservices@nd.gov 
 


